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Class 3

This week in Class 3 we have been exploring shadows as part of our Light unit. We carried out an
experiment to find out how the length of shadows change throughout the day, learning that when
the sun is lower in the sky, the shadows are longer! We also made our own puppets and used
torches to create shadows on the walls and ceiling. It was great to see the children so focused and
learning practically. Well done to all the children for settling into the summer term so quickly.




